LHRMA Board of Directors Meeting
Wednesday, May 2, 2012 11:30 am — 1:00 pm
(4600 Valley Road, 1* room on the left)

Nate Elgert, College Relations Chair, announced that he would like to provide the student scholarship to
Megan Viochoski. The board approved. Nate will do a write up for the newsletter and will be updating
the form on the website.

Amanda Henry, Member Chair, announced that we had 32 new members and seven SHRM members to
date. A couple of new members will be meeting with Mark prior to this month’s meeting to do an
orientation.

Kelly White, Marketing/Social Media updated the board on web ads and the internship. Nothing new to
report, still working on these two items.

Denice Sears, SHRM Foundation, noted that there are 14 baskets for the May Basket drawing. LHRMA
will donate a basket for the May baskets and the State Conference.

Lindsay Selig, Treasurer, apologized for not getting the reports out yet. She will get them out next week.
Melissa Price, President-elect/Government Affairs Chair. The session ended in April and will start up
again in January there were two bills of particular interest this last session. They were LB 1059 and LB
959. She will update the website.

Dave Hunt, Program Chair, reviewed the topics for the rest of the year.

Kathy Harper, Secretary/Admin asked for table tent ideas. Kelly and Dave will get something to her as
well as scholarship and employer of the year information.

Kim Michael, Workforce Readiness, would like to bring in Christine Walters for the Workforce Readiness
meeting in July. Kim will forward the contract for review by Joel, Lindsay, and Judy. A conference call
will be held with Kelly, Kim, Dave, and July to discuss particulars on the July meeting.

Amy Spellman/Joel Scherling, Certification Chairs, the spring session is completed. Joel asked the
teachers if they would be willing to continue teaching. They agreed. He will conduct a survey through
survey monkey to get input on the last class.

Barb Benes, Diversity Chair is planning to particulate with Juneteenth.

Mark Pankoke, Past President, reported that 27 people attended the SPIG. There will be another SPIG
on recruiting later in the year.

Judy Ganoung, President had nothing to report but applauded the board on the work they have done this
year.



